Welcome back to school, we hope you had a lovely Christmas break!

Our topic for this term is ‘Frozen Antarctica’. Please look at the attached Topic Web to find out what we’re
doing for each subject.

Children are expected to read every night and they can change their reading books as and when they need
to. They will be sent home a banded reading book which they can read but they can also read books from
home. They should also practise their spellings which are being sent home weekly and practise their times
tables daily. The weekly times table homework in their “‘Weekly Workout’ books will be resuming again this
term and this is expected to be handed in every Friday. We will also be sending home a homework web for
the children to choose some homework activities linked to our topic to complete. This homework needs to
be completed by the end of the term and can be sent in using the homework books or via Class Dojo.

This term 4CW and 4JM will be doing dance and hockey for PE. Hockey will be outside, so the children must
make sure they have a black jumper as part of their PE kit and joggers if they would like. A reminder that
your child must have a full PE kit in school for every PE lesson (white top, black bottoms and trainers/daps),
long hair should be tied back and jewellery removed or covered with tape.

We also have an exciting visit from Jonathan’s Jungle Roadshow on Tuesday 23" January. This links to our
science unit this term looking at habitats and food webs and will be a wonderful experience for everyone.

With the continuing cold weather, please ensure that your child comes to school in a coat for break and

lunchtimes.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to us or send us a message on Class

Dojo.

Thank you so much for your continued support,

Mrs Watson and Mr McGann.



